
Jo and Anne Vanee 
MEMORIAL AWARD
Kindness really does pay off (to the tune of $1,500)

Are you a Dhillon School of Business student or faculty member 
and know of a Dhillon undergraduate or graduate student who 
has demonstrated a commitment to compassion, kindness 
and volunteerism in support of fellow students? They could be 
eligible for the $1,500 Jo and Anne Vanee Memorial Award. 

Find more details and pick up your nomination form from the Dhillon Advising 
and Academic Support office in M2060 or search for the award on the Notice 
Board at ulethbridge.ca/notice.

Deadline to nominate a student is at 

4:30 P.M. FEB. 15.


